
In spite of many numerous attempts to persuade the media to deal with communities such as the 
Scottish Gypsy Traveller community in a fair and consistent way there has been little or no change 
over decades. Reports from the EOC of the Scottish Parliament and organisations such as Amnesty 
have highlighted the issues very clearly but the media and in particular the press have not acted in 
many cases in a responsible way and have I would suggest helped to fan the flames of hatred 
towards these communities.I have not been able to go in to much details about these concerns and 
complaints about the media but would be more than happy to provide more detailed evidence is so 
required 
 
Thanking you  
 
Ken MacLennan  
 


